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Reference:   FOI.025 

Subject:    Fax machines 

Date of Request: 19 January 2019 
 

Requested  
 
How many fax machines are still in use by the health board? 
 
Response: 
 
Hywel Dda University Health Board (UHB) regularly publishes its Freedom of Information requests 
and responses on its disclosure log. The UHB has previously answered a similar request, 
FOI/503/18 and has therefore applied a Section 21 exemption to your requests, which states that 
information may be exempted that if the information is reasonably accessible via a source within 
the public domain. FOI/503/18 is accessible via the following link: 
 
www.wales.nhs.uk/sitesplus/documents/862/FOI50318.pdf 
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